
From: Lisa Harbo [mailto:lisa_harbo@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Sunday, April 05, 2015 11:08 AM 
To: Rep. Benjamin Nageak; Rep. David Talerico; Rep. Mike Hawker; Rep. Bob Herron; Rep. Craig Johnson; 
Rep. Kurt Olson; Rep. Paul Seaton; Rep. Andy Josephson; Rep. Geran Tarr; bill.walker@alaska.gov; 
byron.mallott@alaska.gov 
Subject: Please Work to Speed HB 105 to Passage this Session - We Desperately Need Much Cleaner Air 
in Fairbanks and North Pole 

 

Dear Representatives Nageak, Talerico, Hawker, Herron, Johnson, Olson, Seaton, Josephson, 

and Tarr, 

 

Please do everything you can to help speed HB 105 AIDEA: 

BONDS;PROGRAMS;LOANS;LNG PROJECT through your committee and do all you can to 

help get it passed this session. We need all the help we can get to get the dangerously polluted air 

here cleaned up. If we can't get the air cleaned up in Fairbanks and North Pole soon, many more 

people will have to give up on this area in order to save what is left of their health. The health 

and monetary impacts of the air pollution in this area are staggering and completely unfair. 

Personally, I have developed permanent respiratory impairments due to the amount of smoke we 

have been subjected to here since 2008, and I don't wish these impairments on any other people 

who can be spared from developing them, which is an achievable dream IF we get REAL 

LEADERSHIP from our elected officials and NEEDED RELIEF from being exposed to 

dangerously polluted, toxic air. With the recent data released by the EPA, it looks the 

Fairbanks/North Pole area has now moved into the most polluted spot in the nation for short term 

particulate air pollution. This terrible problem can be fixed, and you can all help to fix it. Please 

help Governor Walker to help people who are suffering here so that we can correct this 

dangerous situation and prevent more people, including developing babies and young children, 

from being needlessly, irreparably, and permanently harmed. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Lisa Harbo -  lifelong Alaskan and Interior Alaska resident for over 50 years -  
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